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Issue 6 # 14 

 

Shedding Endeavour’s 

19th April 2022 

The Shed is open Tuesday - Saturday 10.00am – 3.00pm 

Members must be double vaccinated to attend. If you have already provided 

proof, that’s great. Otherwise, you may be present it to the Secretary, 

President, or Treasurer.  

 
 
 
 

Members Birthdays in April    
 
26th April - Vin Wragg      
 
Yes, Vin is the only birthday in April      
 

 

 

 

 

SICK LIST 

Trevor Ratcliffe 

Robert Kay 

John Thornton 

Doug Rowley – isolating. 
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Start your morning at the EHMS with Stan’s Exercise Class 

 

 

 

 

Last Week’s Meeting 

 

• Apologies Laurens Gordyn, Peter Wallace, Tony Brosinski, Stan Ashley, Harry Hornstra David 

Robinson. 

• Cleaning decision next week after Committee Meeting. 

• Workshop cleaning a mess last week all members to clean up after themselves. 
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• Shutters one now not working, Doug to send maintenance request to council. 

• Polo Shirt order is open. 

• The fight club and the chess club need to pay. 

• Photographic group next Wednesday (20th April) at Moorabbin airport. 

• Bunnings – well done Graeme and $6565.05 profit. 

• Paul away from 20th April to 9th May inclusive. 

• Next Bunnings BBQ is 24th August Stan will send email. 

• Next bowling t the DC 29th April 

• Bike riding more riders needed – see Hans. 

• Walking – no interest at present. 

• Equipment maintenance clogged with shavings. 

• Increase filtration required at the back end of the dust extractors. 

• Promotional table at bunnings sold 1 barometer, request for smaller cheeseboards. 

• Committee meeting to be held on Wednesday 13th April as Paul is away after 20th. 

• Tony Rotunno asked for volunteers to set up table for Breast cancer Charity 

• Trevor putting together a grant application for music equipment, arts and craft, exercise 

group, cards/backgammon and photography. 

• Waverley Woodworkers has an excellent workshop and program well worth a visit. 

• Art group need easels, John Grennan Doug Rowley and John Thornton Interested. 

• Howard presently plaque from Rotary for the Cornerstone Project. 

 

Where to get a free copy of your local newspaper 

 

 

Computer Lessons 

For members who may be interested in learning about email, spreadsheets, the www, and 
word, we have a computer available in the office with assistance from Paul and others where 
required. 
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EHMS Shirts 

This week the order sheet will be on the table for 
polos. We can also bet long sleeved and the more 
expensive black bamboo shirts. 

 

 

 

Think Tank 

A few ideas: 
 

• Attractions on a different day 

• Food demos John T and Kam Pow RC 

• Karaoke 

• Darts 

• Vehicle servicing 

• Arts Group 

• Trivia  

If you have an idea do something about it!!! 
 
 
 

 
 
Dandenong Chess Club 
 
The Dandenong Chess Club now meets 
at the Shed most Wednesday evenings. 
Any EHMS members, beginners or 
budding grand masters are invited to 
go along. Call Paul Huver on  
 0406 786 242 for information. 
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Workshop and social area etiquette. 
 

• If you make a mess, it is your responsibility to clean it up. 

• If you need assistance just ask. 

• If you spill anything wipe it up. 

• The 240 litre bins are not for timber disposal 

• Only bottles and cans in the recycling bin, everything else in the waste bin. 

Signing in 

 

Shed supervisors should not have continually check up on members attendance registration. 

Please remember: 

1. Enter your entry and departure time on the manual sheet. 

2. Remember your $2 for tea, coffee, water and biscuits. 

EHMS tool policy 

Tools are not to be removed from the workshop for member’s private use. 

Tools required for approved projects may be signed out and taken to site for use and then 

returned and sign in. 

Double Vaccinated All members must be double vaccinated to enter the Shed. 

 
Workshop training 
The workshop committee now asks that any member who wants training on individual tools 
contact the trainer directly and arrange a mutually convenient time to have the training. 
Remember members must be trained to the satisfaction of the trainer on each tool before they 
can use it. 
A list of tools and trainers is given below. 
 
Tools and trainers 
 

Grinders and finishers   Tony Brosinsky and Bob Daley 

Lathes     John Graham 

Table saw, band saw, docking saw 

and coping saw.   Bob Daley 

Thickeners, planer and router Bob Daley 

Pedestal Drills    Tony Brosinsky and Bob Daley 

Metal Saw    Tony Brosinsky 

Shears and Benders   Laurens Gordyn 

3 in 1 Folder, bender and guillotine    Tony Brosinsky 

Welder     Laurens Gordyn 

Forklift    Tony Brosinsky 

 
A record of your attendance and training will be kept. 
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Male SELF EXAMINATION FOR ALZHEIMER'S 
DISEASE. 

...It takes less than 15 seconds..  

If you are male and over 60 yrs old, you SHOULD take 
this Alzheimer's Test  

 

How fast can you guess these words and fill-in the 
blanks? 

     
 

 

 

 

     Covid 19 

 

1. _ _NDOM 

2. F_ _K 

3. P_N_S 

4. PU_S_ 

5. S_X 

6. BOO_S 
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Data is progressively extracted from systems at different times overnight, and this can 
sometimes result in discrepancies between data sets. These are rectified in subsequent 
data releases. 

Please note: Data reviewed and validated from April 2021. Locations for some historic 
cases have been updated. 
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The Men’s Sheds Movement started in Australia in the 
1990’s and is gradually spreading around the world, 
enriching men’s lives as it grows. 

There are National Men’s Sheds Associations in Australia, Canada, Denmark, New 
Zealand, Ireland, the UK, Scotland and Wales with Men’s Sheds in other countries too 
such as the USA and Sweden. 

It is estimated that the number of Men’s Sheds globally is approaching 1,800 supporting 
an estimated 100,000 men. 

This website is one of the first actions to be supported by the International Men’s Sheds 
Organisation which is being set up to support the development of Men’s Sheds 
Associations in Countries around the world. 

We feel that the National Men’s Sheds Associations are doing a fantastic job in 
supporting the development of Men’s Sheds in their own countries and we want to 
assist them in their great work. We also aim to help Men’s Sheds get started in 
countries where there is not yet a national association. 

We hope that this website will bring people together who are interested in the concept 
and to support them to set up Men’s Sheds in their area, wherever they are in the world. 
If you are interested in setting up a Men’s Shed in your area, please contact us and we 
will put you in contact with your National Association or with others who have also 
expressed interest. 

The Men’s Sheds Movement is a grassroots movement. The wellbeing of the men and 
the sustainability of their local sheds are the number one focus of all other activities. 
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Dear DAA Friends 

March has proved to be one of the best months for fundraising since the start of 
COVID. 

And we have already made a good start for donations in the first few days of April.  

Although the increased monthly income is good news, we are unlikely to match our 
overall income for 2020/2021. 

We are however hopeful that with the savings we have made over the last 2 years we 
will start to make a strong recovery over the next year. 

 Over the last month. 

AID DELIVERY 

Typhoon Odette  

The Balay Mindanaw team have made a further visit to the island delivering building 
materials. 

  

Ukraine Refugee Crisis 

A quick summary of what is happening with the Ukraine 

• We have been running an Appeal and as a result we have sent 3 SkyHydrants + 
$10,000 to Disaster Aid Europe (DAE). (We are planning to send more funds 
that have been donated and another 2 SkyHydrants requested by DAE) 

• Dianne Holland and myself have also been providing advice and support to DA 
Europe. 

• DAE has been travelling to the Ukraine border with supplies which include 
SkyHydrants (from us) and aid materials which have been handed over. 

• Disaster Aid UK have sent two DARTS to Romania who have arranged for a 
generator to be shipped to a Ukraine Hospital and are currently looking at 
sourcing more generators. 

• Disaster Aid USA has sent a large consignment of Sawyer water filters and other 
aid materials to DAE 

• DAUSA in combination with RC of Warszawa city have paid for a second-hand 
ambulance which has been serviced and sent to the Ukraine. 

• DA Canada has raised $10,000 for Sawyer water filters. 
• A Sawyer Filter Instructional Video was also made and uploaded to YouTube to 

support the Sawyer Filters being sent by DA USA for Ukraine. To watch click on 
this link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mfhmfkoc6Ag 

  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mfhmfkoc6Ag
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Bhutan 

We currently have 7 SkyHydrants still awaiting an available flight for shipment. The 
buildings are already completed.  

   

DISASTER AID AUSTRALIA PROMOTION 

Rotary District Conferences 

We attended the Rotary District 9810 Conference showcase. 

Guest Speaker Opportunities and Office Vocational Visits 

• Cherie Ramsay and Peter Faulkner (twice) have both presented to Rotary Clubs. 
• Brian Ashworth made a ZOOM presentation 
• We have hosted 3 vocational visits to our Office 

Other 

With the exception of posts for World Water Day (22nd March) our posts on DAA and 
DAI websites have concentrated on the Ukraine response.   

WORKING WITH OTHER ORGANISATIONS 

• Following discussions with the ‘Yooralla Ministry’ their plan to provide Sawyer 
Filters to their project in Timor may be modified to work with DAA on SkyHydrant 
installations (see attachment for information on their project) 

• Providing information via KK Looi to assist Disaster Aid Thailand 

   

ADMINISTRATION 

• Working with Impetus Consulting Group who are providing free analysis to 
improve our our range of supporters. 

• We continue to build our SupporterHub presence. (Supporter Hub is an online 
provider of software that helps us manage donations) 

• Colin Byron who co-manages the RC of GD&EH facebook page has agreed to 
provide back up to myself for the DAA facebook page. 

• Cherie has been resolving a problem preventing us receiving our GST refund. 
• Organised facebook advertising for our host clubs major fundraising event of the 

Car Show. 
• Updated the social media policy. 

 Regards  

    Brian 
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President – Doug Rowley   endeavourhills.menshed@gmail.com   

Secretary - Paul Morris                  paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

Treasurer – John Thornton                         jthornto@bigpond.net.au 

 Vice President – Howard de Zylva               hdezylva@hotmail.com  

Almoner - Doug Rowley                                yelwor1946@gmail.com 

  

 

Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees  

 

Program    BBQ    Management  

            

           

    Stan Ashley   Doug Rowley              Tony Brosinsky 
Andras Jakab   Neil Evans   Howard de Zylva        Neil Evans         
    Graeme Seymour  Paul Morris                  Laurie Canfield 
         John Thornton          Harry Hornstra
        Robert Kay           Lauren Gordyn
              
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   First Aiders.    
           
John Grennan           Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown  Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard DeZylva Harry Hornstra    John Thornton 
Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay   Tony Cannata 
Peter Wallace  Will Beattie   Howard De Zylva 
Neil Evans              Len Follett   Garrick Williams 
David Robinson  John Thornton   Stan Ashley 
Tony Brosinsky  Garrick Williams  Neil Evans 
Laurens Gordyn  Vin Wragg  
Max Brockbank   
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